REGULAR MEETING
The Hope City Council met on Tuesday FEBRUARY 12, 2019 at 7:00 AM.

Present were Mayor Pat Brown and Council members Perry Brown, lan Beaton, Tim Johnson
also present Carmen Richards, Cary Fuglestad, Chad Elbert, Karen Bergstrom.

Mayor Pat Brown called the meeting to order.
It was moved by lan Beaton and seconded by Tim Johnson to approve the minutes of the last
meeting .

New business:
Cary Fuglestad submitted a bill for plumber to snake the sewer drain. It was moved by Perry
Brown and seconded by Tim Johnson to pay the bill.
Hope Park Board Annual Report, Carmen Richards and Chad Elbert Discussed the financials for
last year.
It was moved lan Beaton and seconded by Tim Johnson to approve a Gaming permit to Hope
Early Learning center, Hope Golf Course ,Hope Days Commitee
It was moved lan Beaton and seconded by Tim Johnson to approve that the Hope city Auditor
will work 2 more hrs a day.
Old Business:

Moore Engineering Scope meeting was set for Wednesday, February 20th at 5:00 pm

Chad Elbert’s Grain Bin discussed. Bill will be sent
Past due Bills and limiters were discussed.

It was moved by Tim Johnson and seconded by Perry Brown to approve pay the bills and
adjourn the meeting. Motion carried.
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